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SB 210 would be extremely harmful to fair and open democracy in Oregon, I and 

request that all members oppose this bill. Vote by mail has been proven to be a safe, 

secure, and legal means of voting that expands the breadth of voices heard in our 

society. This bill aims to disenfranchise voters and ensure that legal votes are not 

counted. All principled members should reject this bill on principle regardless of their 

party affiliation. 


